
Year 3 Summer 1  2022 

In Maths we have been learning how to add and 

subtract using a column method. We have worked 

hard on our times tables and have worked through x2, 

3, 4, 5, 6, 8, 10 as well as developing our division facts. 

In English we enjoyed reading about Rex to the Rescue. 

We had to persuade people to keep their dogs under 

control. We then read Jim and the Beanstalk. Our 

reading and writing has been linked to this. We are 

beginning to think about how to punctuate speech in 

our writing. 

In Science we have investigated rocks and plants.  We 

have been able to identify the plant life cycle and grew 

our own cress seeds.  We learned about the different 

vocabulary related to this and were able to recognise 

pollination, seed dispersal and germination. 

In Music we have been looking at rhythm, we can now 

read and write some of the different musical notations 

involved in a piece of music.   

Coming up in Summer 2 

 The Iron Man 

 Number, fractions, statistics, measures 

 Light and shadows 

 Road safety 

 Where is the Mediterranean? 

 What can we learn from the Egyptians? 


